Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265
License Nos. DPR-29; DPR-30
EA No. 93-127

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. L. 0. DelGeorge
Vice President, Nuclear Oversight
and Regulatory Cervices
Executive Towers West I1I
1400 Opus Place, Suite 300
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. DelGeorge:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Ms. D. Liao of this office and
Mr. J. Schrage of your staff to hold a meeting at 2:00 p.m. (CDT) on Wednesday,
June 2, 1993, at the NRC Region III Office, 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn,
I1linois.

This meeting is an enforcement conference to discuss two apparent violations with
the Unit 1/2 and Unit 2 emergency diesel generators inoperable at the Quad Cities
Nuclear Station. At the enforcement conference, you should be prepared to
address the issues identified in Inspection Report 50-254/93012(DRP);50-
265/93012(DRP).

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter, and will gladly discuss any
gquestions you have concerning this meeting.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGHE. BY W. L FORNDY

A Edward G. Greenman, Director
k; Division of Reactor Projects
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Commonwealth Edison Company
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R. Pleniewicz, Site Vice President

R. Bax, Station Manager

A. Misak, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory Services
Manager

OC/LFDCB

Resident Inspectors, Quad Cities,
Dresden, LaSalle, Clinton

R. Hubbard

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Licensing Project Manager, NRR

R. Newmann, Office of Public Counsel,
State of I111inois Center

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, I11inois Commerce Commission

H. J. Miller, RIII
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